
 

PRESCHOOL NEWS 
January 2025   Mrs. Booz and Miss Michele 4s PreK Class  

Happy New Year! We hope that you had a wonderful break and holiday season.  We 

have missed the children and can’t wait for all things 2025 with our PreK class. The children 
have grown, each in their own way, we will have a chance to talk about that at our 
conferences this month.  Pre-Conference forms will be distributed soon, and an email will be 
sent out with more conference information.   It would be great to meet with each one of you 
to discuss your child and their accomplishments.  
December was so much fun preparing for Jesus; the children were just delightful singing songs, 
playing bells, and reciting excellent poetry, they make us smile!  
We bring in the new year with winter animals and life in Antarctica and end the month with 
some prehistoric discovering.  We look forward to some new ways to enjoy being creative and 
letting the children explore other ways to share their love of Art.  We will continue to work on 
the alphabet and beginning and ending sounds and practicing forming the letters, upper and 
lower case. Thank you for being here at TCNSK!       

Some Themes for this month will be: 
Penguins, Polar Bears, 

Winter Weather Science 
Kindness, Sharing 

Prehistoric discoveries 
 

Things to know: 
Pre-Conference Forms will be distributed on January 6.  Please complete and return it as 
soon as possible but no later than 1/15/25. 
Our annual “Cy of Relief” winter coat & sock drive was a great success!  Thank you for 
supporting all things TCNSK.  We are so grateful!  

 
IMPORTANT DATES 

January 8 Chapel 10am-Join us 

January 3 & 17 Lil Sports-wear sneakers 

January 20 & 21 NO SCHOOL for students-Parent/Teacher conferences (SEE SIGN UP EMAIL SOON)  

January 31 Pajama Day at TCNSK-have your child wear PJs to school-no slippers please 

Inclement weather policy posted on the school website tcnsk.com   

Looking forward 

Parent Night Out February 7 from 6-8pm look for more details soon 

Open enrollment for all CURRENT students starts February 12th for the 2025-2026 school year! 

TCNSK New Student Annual Open House will be held Saturday, March 22nd 9-11am-SHARE WITH FRIENDS! 

 


